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Goodbye and Good Luck !! 
Today we say farewell to our fabulous Year 6 pupils on their final day of 
Primary School.  With all Covid-19 restrictions now lifted we’ve been 
delighted to be able to mark the occasion in Norwell, not only with all our 
pupils together but also with their families once again.    

Last week, parents came into 
both schools for a musical 
afternoon where pupils 
showcased their singing and 
the songs they’ve learned on 
the Ukulele.    

In Norwell, the Year 5’s read 
out their memories of the Year 
6’s, who then received a bible 
as a gift from church to guide 
them as the move on to 
secondary school. 

This afternoon the families of 
our Year 6 leavers joined the 
whole school in Norwell for one 
final celebration as they retold 
their best memories of Primary 
School and rang the traditional 
bell to bring their time with us to 
an end.   

We will miss you all dearly and 
wish you every success and 
happiness for the future!! 

 

 



As with our leavers service, we were delighted to be able to hold our first joint Sports Day for three 
years, with parents of pupils from both schools joining us at St. Matthews for a fabulous sports day.  
The children were placed into 3 teams, each mixing pupils from all year groups at both schools before 
competing in over 70 races, with 3, 2 and 1 point awarded to the top 3 finishes in each race. 

 

With just the relays to go,    
every team still had a chance of 
victory and when all the scores 
were added only 6 points     
separated all three teams, with 
the red team emerging           
victorious by a single point !!  

Congratulations 

Well done Rohan—a worthy   
winner of this years Norwell 
Swimming Trophy. 

Congratulations Harry for being 
selected to represent the East Mid-
lands in Hockey at Under 13 level, 
especially being 2 years younger 
than most of the others selected. 

Sporting Success !! 

 


